
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

TOWN HALL PROJECTS 
 
 
The Town of Rye is seeking qualified building contractors to do some small construction 
projects in the Town Hall located at 10 Central Road Rye, NH. 
 

 
Proposals should be sealed and marked “TOWN HALL PROJECTS” on the 
outside of the mailing envelope and must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 
10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 3:30 p.m., Tuesday, August 15, 
2017.  The RFP can be found on the Town website www.town.rye.nh.us under “Legal 
Notices” or by contacting the Building Department at (603) 964-9800.   
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/

